the RUOM kingsley

27th February 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Due to unexpected circumstances beyond our control, we are unable to open the school on
Wednesday 6th March as there are planned electrical works in the local area that mean the
school will be without electricity for up to 8 hours. We cannot safely have staff and pupils on
site without access to heating, cooking facilities and fire alarms.

GRK will cancel all taxis on your behalf for Wednesday 6th March.

The decision has been made to offer pupils a Wellbeing Day, in line with a focus on
Emotional Health Week in February. This is becoming a nationwide initiative, with many
schools having two “wellbeing days” across the year. Pupils will be sent home with activities
that promote and support mental wellbeing and are encouraged to complete as many as
possible. Pupils can also take photos of their wellbeing activities and bring them into school
to win points for their tutor. We encourage pupils and their families to take the day to spend
time together and find ways to promote mental wellbeing.

The virtual school days will then continue on the arranged dates and during GCSE
examinations in the Summer.

We appreciate your support on this matter. If you have any queries please do not hesitate to
get in contact.

Yours faithfully,
'Beck%

Becky Thompson
Head of School


http://www.thegreenroomschool.com
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